
February 9, 2017 
 
The Jasper City Board of Education met on February 9, 2017 at 7:00 a.m. in the boardroom at 
the Central Office.  Members present were Willie Moore, Teresa Sherer, Walker Wilson, Scott 
Thornley, and Mary Beth Barber.   
 
Chairperson Willie Moore called the meeting to order with the first item to be approved being 
the agenda.   A motion to approve the agenda was made by Teresa Sherer with a second by Mary 
Beth Barber. The motion carried. 
 
Dr. Jackson presented the personnel report to the Board for approval.  Teresa Sherer pointed out 
a mistake in the wording of item #1 on this report.  The item stated Jasper High School when it 
should have been Walker/Jasper High School.  A motion to change the wording of item #1 on the 
personnel report was made by Mary Beth Barber and a second by Teresa Sherer.  The motion 
was unanimously approved.   
 
A motion to approve the amended February 9, 2017 personnel report was made by Walker 
Wilson with a second by Scott Thornley.  The motion carried.  
 
With no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned. 
 


